
March 21 , 1967 

Mr. Robert Dobbs, Chai rman 
Northwest Coordinating Council 
2455 Abner Place, N. W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Dobbs : 

I appreciate your letter of March 16th a.nd I 
am attaching a summary report from the Parks 
Manager of the action being taken at the Gun 
Club Site P rk. 

I am ure that after you receive thi information, 
you will ee the vigorous efforts the city is making 
to improve the original park plan. I am sure you 
will ieel v"'3ry much better about the whol matter. 

Sincei-el y , 

Iv Allen, Jr. 

lAJr:am 

cc: Mr. J ck Delius 




